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Comments: Thank you for all of your work relative to Wild and Scenic eligibility of the 21 rivers within the Lolo
National Forest!

I hope that you will consider including the Thompson River, Fish Creek, South Fork Fish Creek, and St. Regis
river for Wild and Scenic eligibility.

The rivers throughout the Lolo National Forest provide me and my family with recreation, income, and
unparalleled "quality time". We have such an abundance of riches here in Western Montana and Wild and Scenic
eligibility and eventual designation will provide necessary protections in a changing political, environmental, and
economic landscape.

Thank you for your hard work and time!

Best,

Justin Karnopp



